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IO 1980 
 

NEW HAMPSHIRE BAR ASSOCIATION 
Ethics Committee Advisory Opinion  

Dissolution of a Law Practice 
 

January 8, 1980* 
 
INFORMAL OPINION  
 
ADOPTED BY COMMITTEE: JANUARY 8, 1980 
 

Dissolution of a Law Practice.  In response to inquiries made by the Professional 
Conduct Committee in this area, and following discussion, it was determined that William 
Ingram would draft a proposed opinion, incorporating at least “notification of clients”, 
“allocation of fees”, “pre-exit conduct of an exiting attorney”, and “protecting the interests of 
the client”.  Mr. Ingram stated he expects to complete the draft by the next meeting.   
 
 
*Summary only.  No separate opinion to publish. 
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